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The 31st session of the UPR working group
Review of China
6 November 2018
Statement by Saad Almuhaini – Counsellor
Mr President, 

Kuwait welcomes the delegation of China headed by H.E Mr. LE Yucheng, Vice Minister of Foreign Affairs, and would like to thank it on presenting the National Report.
Kuwait commends the great efforts taken by China since the last UPR in the field of human rights. We welcome steps on drafting a comprehensive plan for human rights development, strengthening judicial safeguards of human rights through reform, human rights education, and many other steps that promote and protect human rights.     
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kuwait would like to recommend China on the following:
1. Strengthen law enforcement education and supervision to judicial personnels. 
2. Continue to implement the revised Law on the Protection of Minors and the Law on the Prevention of Juvenile Delinquency to ensure minors’ physical and psychological health. 
3. Promote the healthy development of children in poverty-stricken areas and prevent the inter-generational transmission of poverty.  
Kuwait wishes China success in its review. 
I thank you.      
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